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Budgetary expenditures of $3,633,556

included program personnel/fringe

benefits; parent services, insurances,

administrative expenses, training and

technical assistance; equipment and

classroom supplies; print/copy;

contractual and nutrition services. The

proposed funding request for 2019 is:

 $3,725,786 to expend in the same

categories.

E X P E N S E

O V E R V I E WOur Early Head Start Centers

celebrated Dr. Seuss's birthday in

March with Dr. Seuss Week. 

In the 2018 program year, the Sunrise

Children’s Foundation (SCF) Early Head

Start (EHS) Child Care Partnership (SCF

EHS-CCP) program was funded

$3,633,556 through the US Dept. of

Health and Human Services to provide

EHS services to 200 children aged birth

to three (3) years.  The program received

in-kind volunteerism, community

services and meeting space valued at

$442,348.

 

 



E N R O L L M E N T

Throughout the year eligible children and 255

families were enrolled in the 200 funded slots. 

Of all children enrolled, 100% were eligible for

services. Monthly average enrollment was also

100%.



D A N C E
F A T H E R ' S  



P R O G R A M

M O N I T O R I N G

Dads attribute to an increase in

social interactivity in children and

were invited to come in and read to

their babies. 

The most recent review conducted by the Office of Head Start was in June 2016.  The Fiscal and

ERSEA (Eligibility, Recruitment, Selection, Enrollment, Attendance) review was clear of any

findings or concerns

 

The SCF most recent Uniform Guidance fiscal audit was completed on October 4, 2018 and was

also clear of any findings.

 



290
ENROLLED

Of the total

enrollment of

children 290

throughout the

year

MEDICAL  CARE

Of the total

enrollment of

children 290

throughout the

year

91%
DENTAL  CARE

Of the total

enrollment of

children 290

throughout the

year

97%



PARENT

ENGAGEMENT

Parents were involved throughout the year in activities

such as classroom volunteerism, parent-teacher

conferences; the decision-making process (through

monthly Policy Council and Parent Committee meetings);

family engagement activities, training and workshops

especially designed for Early Head Start parents.



Our program provides on-going staff

training and professional development

opportunities. SCF-EHS utilizes the

evidence-based Creative Curriculum for

Infants, Toddlers and Two’s to ensure

that all aspects of infant/toddler

development are appropriately

addressed.

S C H O O L

R E A D I N E S S

G O A L S
Each family served received a gift

at the holidays. From bikes and

toys for each age and stage, it was

a wonderful family engagement for

all. 

Our program provides on-going staff

training and professional development

opportunities. SCF-EHS utilizes the

evidence-based Creative Curriculum for

Infants, Toddlers and Two’s to ensure

that all aspects of infant/toddler

development are appropriately

addressed.

 


